
I felt compelled to write in to strongly object to the passing of this bill that further takes society 
to uncivilized places. We are a nation that was built on morals and principals for which this bill 
has completely lost sight. If this bill was to be passed, my fear will be that many who are 
innocent and/or helpless will find themselves without recourse to the laws of the state. That is 
tragic. Please use some discretion in passing into law bills that could be detrimental to society.


